
                                                   Arbor Hills Waterworks, Inc. 
                                                   P.O. Box 424 
                                                   Pleasantville, New York 10570 
 
                                                                      August 1, 2005 
 
Jaclyn Brilling 
State of New York Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling, 
 
 By this letter the Arbor Hills Waterworks, Inc. is formally requesting that the Department 
of  Public Service electronically file in compliance with the Commission Order dated July 27, 
2005 in Case 04-W-0935, to its PSC No. 3 – Water, Third Revised Leaf No. 12, Escrow 
Statement No.3 and Second Revised Leaf No. 10, on its behalf, since it does not have the 
capability to make the electronic filing itself.   All  these leaves should have an effective date of 
August 1, 2005. 
 
 We are also requesting waiver of the requirement of newspaper publication of the 
proposed changes since we will notify our customers of the proposed changes individually by 
mail.  

 
 
 
                          Sincerely,  
 
                          Andrew Sferra, President 
                          Arbor Hills Waterworks, Inc. 

Received: 8/2/2005


